27 April 2007

Phil Johnston
5 Ronald Avenue
Harbord NSW 2096

Dear Phil
Re: Commonwealth Bank Staff Community Fund donation

Thank you for your recent donation to the Commonwealth Bank Staff Community Fund
of $98 256.39. Your donation will ensure the Fund continues its work promoting the
health and wellbeing of Australian children by supporting the Clown Doctors, Midnight
Basketball and the new Local Grants Program. | respect your wish to keep your
donation confidential however on behalf of the members of the Fund | wish to express
our gratitude for your very generous gift.

Your donation will be paid to the Fund in 3 separate instalments, and | enclose a receipt
dateC 23 March 2007 for the first instalment of $32 750.82. The further 2 instalments are
currently sitting in 2 term deposits. The Fund holds the receipts for these term deposits,
and we will issue a further 2 receipts when they mature.

Please continue liaising with Vanessa Hendy on (02) 9378 2716 if you have any
questions about the donation.

Once again thank you for your generous donation, it is much appreciated.

Yours sincerely

-

arbara Chapman

Chair
Commonwealth Bank Staff Community Fund

Principal Partners
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Date £ 3/3/2007

Commonwealth Bank Staff Community Fund Receipt
ABN 95 779 929 218
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Donations of $2 or more are tax deductible
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